Garrett County
Emergency Services Board

Meeting Minutes
For
November 6, 2007

Members Present:
Ed McLellan
Todd Dyche
Brad Frantz

Terry Spear, Emergency Services Coordinator

The meeting was called to order by Ed McLellan at 16:00 hours.

There was discussion regarding the Technical Review Study that was performed for
Southern Rescue. A copy of the final report was to forwarded to the ESB for review, to
date this has not been done.

Brad advised that both Northern and Southern Rescue have made the same proposal to
utilize the County EMS personnel. A MOU will be finalized and forwarded to each squad
for review and approval.

The RFP will no longer be needed as both squads have agreed to work with the County to
use the County EMS personnel.

LOSAP will be put on hold.
Terry reported that Northern Rescue has increased its” Incentive Program to cover 24/7.

The next meeting will be held on December 4, 2007 at 16:00 hours in the Commissioners
conference room.



